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6 Mar 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
Kia ora koutou 
 

• Congratulations to Guy Johnston who competed in Cardrona recently in the last race in 
the Mountain Bike NZ National Series which he has been competing in around the country 
over the past month. He placed 2nd and also took 1st place overall in U17 for the series. 
He also raced at the FourForty Enduro where he placed 1st in U17 and 4th Overall. 

 
• Code and Fitness trainings are now underway with all winter code trainings taking place 

on Monday’s after school.  Students have been called to sign up for all winter codes at 
lunchtime today. Students unable to make these Monday trainings due to summer code 
commitments, need to sign up and let their winter code know they are intending to play. 
Summer codes take priority.  

 
• Winter code teams such as rugby and netball will get underway with trials in early April. 

Students will be notified of when trials are happening. We will also let you know through 
this bulletin. 

 
• Well done to the HPC Swim Team for their fantastic results at the Thames Valley 

Swimming Champs this week. Some outstanding individual and relay team results, with 
HPC finishing 2nd from 11 Secondary Schools. Well done to the Flying Squad who are the 
fastest team in the Valley.  

 
• Thames Valley Athletics is taking place next Tuesday 12th March at Waihi College. A large 

team have qualified to compete and are receiving their information for this event today. 
Good luck to all competitors. 

 
• Coming up: 

- Thames Valley Athletics - Tuesday 12th March at Waihi College 
- Waikato Tennis Champs - Tuesday 12th March at Hamilton 
- Thames Valley Triathlon - Friday 15th March at Cooks Beach 
- Thames Valley Touch - Tuesday 19th March at Paeroa 

 
• Let us know: if your child has achieved something of note, please let us know. We want 

to both celebrate achievements and keep everyone informed of what’s happening in 
sports@hpc. 
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